ABBOTT LOOP

COMMUNITY COUNCIL

November 21, 2014

Dear John Rodda,

At the April meeting of the Abbott Loop Community Council a motion was made and seconded to request the addition of swings to the Whisper Faith Kovich Park. That motion passed unanimously. In subsequent meetings the question of the swings came up again and the past Chair of the Abbott Loop Council Al Tamagni informed the body that he would send a letter requesting the swings. Apparently that did not happen. At the November meeting the swings were again discussed. We do not understand what happened to the letter so the Council has directed me as the new President of the ALCC to send this request.

Whereas: At the April 24, 2014 meeting the Abbott Loop Community Council voted unanimously to request the addition of swings to the Whisper Faith Kovich Park including ones with toddler/infant seats as well as those typical for older children.

Therefore: We pass this recommendation on to Parks and Rec and hope you will be able to do a fast installation of said equipment in early 2015. Other needs were discussed as well including a better path from Cherrywood to the park and an additional playset for children under 5.

Please let me know if this letter is sufficient and that it has been received. Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Ray Metcalfe, President

Abbott Loop Community Council

rayinak@aol.com

CL 250-5442

